
 
 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2020-04-24-062 
 

TO             :  PMA MEMBERS WHO WERE VICTIMS OF COVID-19, and TO ALL   

                     CONCERNED 
 
DATE          :  APRIL 24, 2020 

 
SUBJECT  :  ADVISORY ON BENEFITS FOR QUALIFIED PHYSICIANS AMIDST THE              
                     COVID-19 CRISIS  

 
This is to inform all concerned that the PMA Board of Governors, during its regular Board Meeting 

last April 18, 2020, approved Resolution No. 190 Series of 2020 granting benefits to all PMA 

members who were victims of Covid-19 crisis. The benefits to be received by the members under 

this Resolution, however, are subject to the guidelines issued by the PMA Committee on Mutual 

Aid. For those qualified, kindly submit the following: 

 

A. Claims for Disability Benefit must be filed together with the following: 

1. Duly accomplished letter of application 

2. Medical Abstract of Confinement 

3. Copy of Covid-19 positive RTPCR result 

B. Claims for Death Benefit must be filed together with the following: 

1. Duly Accomplished letter of application 

2. Photocopy of Death Certificate 

3. Name of beneficiary 

FOR YOUR GUIDANCE AND COMPLIANCE. 

 

 

ENRICO C. IGNACIO, SR., MD 
Chair, Commission on Mutual Aid 

 

RICARDO A. BATAC, MD 
Secretary General 
 

 
JOSE P. SANTIAGO, JR., MD 
President 


